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March 10, 2021 
 
 
RE: Subcommittee Recommendation on HB 2513 
 
Dear Chair Bynum, 
 
Your subcommittee on House Judiciary Equitable Policing recently completed hearings and 
work session on HB 2513, relating to peace officers, and respectfully reports it back with a  
Do Pass recommendation. The vote was as follows: 
 
Voting Aye: 
Chair Bynum, Vice-Chair Noble, Rep. Dexter, Rep. Lewis, Rep. Wilde 
 
Voting Nay: 
There were no dissenting votes.  
 
The subcommittee respectfully recommends a work session be scheduled to consider HB 2513 
by the full House Judiciary Committee.  
 
Thank you, 
  
 
 
 
Rep. Janelle Bynum 
Chair, House Committee on Judiciary-Equitable Policing Subcommittee 
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